From: John Crawley [mailt NG

Sent: 28 September 2021 12:12

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: Stopping up Princes Parade Public Inquiry NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254
Dear Caroline,

I fully support the stopping up of Princes Parade as it will make the road a lot safer than it
currently is.

Best regards,

John.





